
Cemetery Trustees 

Town of Dublin 

Meeting Minutes 

 November 2, 2020 

 

In attendance were Loring Catlin, Brian Barden, Hank Campbell and Kiki 

Sangermano. 

 

1. Cemetery tree map.  Kiki had the large map copy provided by Nancy 

Campbell reduced to a workable size. More copies will be made to be 
used to identify areas of the cemetery that need work or trees that need 
to be removed.  

2. Time cards. Working OK for the present. Hank may still talk to Roger 
about any agreeable changes. 

3. Vacuum repair. Hoses have been replaced with money already in the 
budget. 

4. Vacuum replacement.  Hank is still working on getting estimated cost of 

replacement from various places. He has stated that they definitely want 
to be sure that the vacuum motor is attached to the vacuum trailer and 

not attached to the mower. His first look at a DR shows prices from 
$1200 to 2400. Hank feels the current vacuum should last another year 
so Loring made the motion to put off discussion regarding a new vacuum 

until next fall. Seconded by Brian and passed. 
5. Jane Young lot.  Loring will talk to the family sometime in the spring. 
6. ID shrubs in the 101/Old Common Road area…probably alder. Loring 

recommended that Hank will continue to cut down as time allows and 
they will try to keep it cut down by weed wacker/mower. Seconded by 

Kiki and passed. 
7. Discussion about monument for Jean Brown’s lot. Placement in top half 

of the lot from center line towards the top was suggested to allow for a 

second monument for her husband. 

Meetings for the winter months will depend on any items Hank brings up. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Kiki Sangermano 

Chair 


